Technology Wood Newsletter.

Both senior and junior Technology wood students have been very busy in recent weeks,
putting in some hard Mahi, completing projects and taking these home. It has been pleasing
to see the students taking pride in their work and producing quality projects, as is evident in
the below photos.













